
  Darby Payne has submitted her resignation effective 

June 18th, to be able to spend more time with her children. 

We certainly appreciate Darby’s years of service as the  

Children’s Director, and wish her all the best. 

 Fortunately, we were able to hire a replacement, and 

Stephanie Morris is our new Children’s Director. We        

welcome Stephanie to the staff. 

      SPRC Committee 

NEWS FROM THE CHILDREN’S DEPARTMENT 

VBS was a huge success after not being able to have one in 

2 years! I would like to thank each of the volunteers and all 

the parents who brought their kids! They had such a great 

time and loved every moment of it.  

 

On Sunday, July 10th, the children will be 

having a lemonade stand fundraiser outside 

on the sidewalk in front of the church. We will 

have lemonade and  donuts. We will be set 

up by 8:30 that morning so it will be available before 

Sunday School.   

THE COFFEE BAR WILL BE CLOSED.   

 

I am setting up a nursery rotation for Sunday mornings. 

I am asking to have someone do ONE Sunday a month. 

This is for 3 years old and younger. This will begin next 

Sunday. Please call or text me at 281-299-8934 to    

volunteer! 

                 -Stephanie Morris  

   

 

 

 
 

WELCOME  

 

Rogersville  

United Methodist Church 

 

July 3, 2022 

Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 

 

 

 

 

 
51 Turner Lindsey Road 

Rogersville, AL  35652 

256-247-3307 

 

Rev. Holly Woodall 

Cell: 256-616-3266 

holly.woodall@umcna.org 

 

Visit us online: 

https://rogersvilleumc.org 

www.facebook.com/rogersvilleumc 



 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

 

Prelude 

Welcome 

*Hymn    “Battle Hymn of The Republic           #717        

Announcements 

Offerings/*Doxology 

Prayer Concerns and Praises 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Hymn       “Onward Christian Soldiers”                #575           

Scripture        Jonah 1: 1-7     

Sermon  “The Sailor’s Point of View” 

*Song        “Graves Into Gardens”  

Benedication and Dismissal    

*Please stand if you are able 

 

 

Our Sunday worship service is available on FaceBook at  

www.facebook.com/rogersvilleumc 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S PRAYERS  

Kohen Wiley, Carl Long, Family of Couple in motorcycle crash, 

First Responders, Jennifer Williams, Courtney Behel, Family of 

Chris Hensley, Family of Sara Alexander, Basham Family, 

Vafeas Family, Fish & Loaves, Rianna McLaughllin, Albie    

Pettus, Beth & Kenny Lewis, Travel mercies, Lois Patchett 

Family, Prissy Cosby, Uvalde school  families, Frank Ellison, 

Butch Young, Hannah, Gary Brown, Gary Gamble, William 

Gallagher, Alexis Holt, Ravell Romine, Tyler Reetz, Jenny 

Scott, Sarah Ratliff, The people of Ukraine, Donna Williams, 

James Smith, Vivian Nalley, Unspokens, R. B. Ray, Penny 

Brunson, Bryan Butler, Shirley Smith, Sherry Weathers, Donnie 

and Marsha Nelson, Kyle Wiley, Nell Ellison Hayes, Mary 

Brewer, Deborah Lowery 

 

PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE WITH ANY PRAYER UPDATES 

 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

We're having an Ice Cream Social on Sunday, July 10th at 

5pm. There will be ice cream, finger foods, and all sorts of 

yummies. Plus, games like corn hole and some great            

fellowship. If you would like to make ice cream, please let     

Diane Magnuson know. Or plan to bring a dessert or finger 

foods. It's going to be a wonderful party! Thanks to the New 

Morning Ladies for hosting. 

  

Stewardship 

6/26/2022  

 Amount Received YTD                      $   93,335.28 

 Expenses YTD                           111,114.25  

 General Fund last week                                 2,439.05 

 

 


